

## **Betty Anglin - Sad News**

1 message

**Dave Doughty** <doughty@cnu.edu>
To: faculty@cnu.edu

Fri, May 17, 2019 at 11:58 AM

CNU Faculty Colleagues,

It saddens me to report the passing of another of our emeritus professors, Ms. Betty Anglin.

Betty taught art part-time at CNU for a number of years, then, in 1993 became a full-time instructor in the Department of Arts and Communication. She retired from the Department of Fine Art and Art History in 2011.

A memorial service will be held at Hidenwood Presbyterian Church on Wednesday, May 22 at 1:30 PM.

Dave

Dr. Dave Doughty Provost Christopher Newport University

--

You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups "faculty" group. To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to faculty+unsubscribe@cnu.edu.

To view this discussion on the web visit https://groups.google.com/a/cnu.edu/d/msgid/faculty/CACwi734YY3Cx3EPgNUJaTR6--ZYi0VxuSiJnQdo4Az3V-mrkpQ%40mail.gmail.com.

--

You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups "faculty\_list" group. To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to faculty\_list+unsubscribe@cnu.edu.

To view this discussion on the web visit https://groups.google.com/a/cnu.edu/d/msgid/faculty\_list/CACwi734YY3Cx3EPgNUJaTR6--ZYi0VxuSiJnQdo4Az3V-mrkpQ%40mail.gmail.com.